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Congratulations Marisol and Jennifer! 
The Montebello Teachers Association welcomes the incoming School Board members.  

Two MTA endorsed candidates, Marisol M. Uribe and 
Jennifer Guttierez, received the highest number of 
votes in the Tuesday, November 6 election. Congratula-
tions to Alejandro Ramirez who was also elected! 

Many thanks to Candidate Miki Moreno for campaigning 
for change with the Association since the spring of 2017. 
Miki fell short of the number of votes to be elected. 

Marisol, Jennifer, and Alejandro will join Edgar Cisneros 
and Joanna Flores on the Board beginning next month.  

Thank you to the many volunteers who joined the candi-
dates in our mandate to end corruption in the District.  

The NEA Foundation Grants 
 
The NEA Foundation awards grants of up to $5,000 exclusively to NEA members to enhance teaching and learning: 

• Student Achievement Grants support initiatives that improve academic achievement. 

• Learning & Leadership Grants support high-quality professional development. 

Active NEA members who are practicing K-12 public school teachers, education support professionals, and higher educa-
tion faculty and staff at public colleges and universities may apply online. Preference is currently being given to projects 
that incorporate STEM and/or global learning, as well as projects with leads/partners that are education support profes-
sionals. For information about how to apply visit The NEA Foundation's web site. 

Application deadlines are: February 1, June 1, and October 15. 

The NEA Foundation Global Learning Fellowship 

Deadline: Winter 

The NEA Foundation Global Learning Fellowship offers educators 12 months of professional development opportunities 
and a nine-day international field study to support educators as they cultivate global competence skills and build global 
lesson plans that are shared with educators around the world. Active NEA members who are current K-12 classroom 
teachers are eligible to apply. Teachers with 5 or more years of classroom experience will be given preference. 

By participating in the Global Learning Fellowship program, educators have an opportunity to lead the profession by ac-
quiring the necessary skills to integrate global competence into their daily classroom instruction, advance pedagogy in 
their school and district, and prepare students to thrive in the flattened global age. For information about how to apply, 
the application, and frequently asked questions, visit The NEA Foundation's website. 

Applications Open: Fall 

Apply Now for Grants and Fellowships 

http://www.neafoundation.org/pages/grants-to-educators/
http://www.neafoundation.org/pages/global-learning-fellowship/


Student Loan Forgiveness 

Workshop 
Southeastern Service Center invites you to learn about student loan 

forgiveness and how to get your financial life in order. 
 

If you have Stafford or Perkins loans and teach in a "high needs school" or "teacher shortage 

area", you may be eligible for a portion of student loan forgiveness. PLEASE NOTE, if you have 

consolidated your student loans, you may not be eligible for forgiveness - to be discussed in 

greater detail at session.  
 

Monday, November 26, 2018 

4:00pm - 6:00pm 
 

Montebello High School Auditorium 

920 W. Whittier Blvd, Montebello, CA 90640 

Sign up at EVENTBRITE 

https://loanforgivenessworkshop.eventbrite.com 

PASSWORD: FORGIVENESS  

 

Southeastern Service Center Presents 


